
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Consideration to adopt a fee schedule for fire and life safety related inspections 

conducted by the Fire Marshal’s Office. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners for Kittitas County will 

hold a public hearing on November 17, 2009 at 2:00 pm in the Ellensburg City Council 

Chambers, 501 N. Anderson Street, Ellensburg, WA to consider staff recommendations 

to adopt a fee schedule for fees collected by the Kittitas County Fire Marshal’s Office.  

  

The Board of County Commissioners may make a final decision upon close of the public 

hearing or continue the public hearing to a specific date and time where they will review 

the record, deliberate and make a final decision on the proposed fees.  Any person with 

an interest in this matter is encouraged to attend and provide testimony.  

 

The proposed fees may be reviewed during normal business hours at the Kittitas County 

Fire Marshal’s Office, 411 N. Ruby Street, Ellensburg, WA. 98926, or you may request a 

copy of the proposed fees by calling Brenda Larsen at (509) 962-7000. 

 

Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements. 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------- 

Julie A Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board 

 

 

Date:     October 28, 2009     

Publish:   Ellensburg Daily Record on 11/06/09 and 11/13/09. 

 

 


